From: Daneira Melendez-Colon

To: Jay Horin

Cc: Nishka Devaser; Yoira Diaz Sanabria

Subject: ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF RECEIPT OF APPLICATION - Robatel Model RT-200 Type B(U) Cask
Date: Thursday, March 14, 2024 3:21:54 PM

Dear Jay Horin:

By letter dated February 27, 2024, (Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS) Accession
Number ML24067A128), Robatel Technologies, LLC submitted an application to request a Certificate of Compliance
for the model RT-200 Type B(U) cask. The purpose of the application is to submit the initial revision of the RT-200
Safety Analysis Report (SAR).

This e-mail acknowledges the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff receipt of your application/request,
which can be found in the NRC’'s ADAMS under Accession Number ML24067A127.

We understand Robatel has a need by date of August 7, 2025. The NRC staff started conducting its acceptance
review of your application/request. We will promptly notify of the results of our acceptance review.

Note that this email will be placed in ADAMS as publicly available to document the acknowledgement of your
submittal.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (301) 415-7295, or via e-mail to

Daneira.Melendez-Colon@nrc.gov.
Sincerely,

Daneira Meléndez

Daneira Meléndez Col6n

Project Manager

Storage and Transportation Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Management

Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S.Nuclear Regulatory Commission

(301) 415-7295 | Daneira.Melendez-Colon@nrc.gov
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